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5th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming your child into our school community in September, and 
building strong relationships with you to help with your child’s future development and love of learning. 
  
As you are aware, during the week of the 23rd – 27th August 2021, we will be running our Transition 
Summer School.  The Summer School is open to our new Year 7 intake, and while there will be other 
students from our current Years 7 & 8 attending their own Summer Schools, these will be separate and 
students will not mix across these bubbles. The Summer School is free of charge.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to participate in many activities, that help them form 
positive relationships.  They will also develop self-esteem, confidence, communication and social skills.  
The activities will include: fun science, including an opportunity to go inside a pop-up planetarium to 
study the solar system; maths and English sessions, enterprise activities, fitness and well-being 
activities, alongside team building games and, on the final day, games and competitions using a giant 
assault course, laser quest area and lots of other games.  
 
This will be a fantastic opportunity for your child to work alongside the rest of their new year group and 
meet some of the staff, ahead of starting school in September. Lunch will be provided on all days, but it 
will be useful for students to bring a bottle of water on each day.  
 
Students will need to be dropped off at the school by 9.00am each morning and the day will end at 
2.00pm. Students will need to bring normal school equipment for the sessions. We also advise that 
students bring a waterproof, suntan lotion and a hat.  
 
Enclosed is a medical form which must be completed and returned to Haileybury Turnford either by 
hand, marked for the attention of Mrs R Davey, or be email sent to daveyr@haileyburyturnfird.com. 
This must be returned prior to the start of the holidays to ensure that all food intolerances and allergies 
can be taken into consideration.  
 
If you would like more information, or have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly on 
newmand@haileyburyturnford.com.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
Miss D Newman 
Assistant Principal  
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